
 
 

 

 

Re: Notification of Termination of Representation of YEM FOUNDATION for 

Germany by Klaus Bielke.                                                                              

September 15, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear YEM friends 

 

Herewith the Board of the International YEM FOUNDATION (BID) would like to inform 

you officially and with regret that Mr. Klaus Bielke is no longer able to represent the 

International YEM Foundation as National Director for Germany as of September 7, 

2023. 

 

We wish you a relaxing and beautiful weekend and look forward to joint and speedy 

progress towards the usability of the YEM in international everyday life.  

 

Your BID 


